
 
 

 
 

 
Protect Your Identity with Free Benefits from Your Fund 

 
This past weekend, several school districts experienced data breaches, reminding 
us all of the growing risks of identity theft and fraud. 
 
Now more than ever, it’s important to take advantage of the free identity, theft, 
and fraud protection offered through your Benefit Fund by AURA.  Your security 
and peace of mind are our priority, and this service is designed to help protect 
what matters most. 
 
Don’t wait until it’s too late—activate this free protection today and safeguard 
your personal information.  
 
For more details, visit https://my.aura.com/start/scmebf for Active members and  
https://my.aura.com/start/scmebfretirees for Retired members. 
 
 
Stay safe and secure! 
 

 
Linda L. Brown 
Fund Administrator 
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